
SB978: 
Hello, 
I am Tim Cole from Cornelius.  I am urging you to vote No on SB978.   
I think it is wrong to make good people liable for any actions a criminal does while using our stolen 
firearm.  This will open the pathway for us (law abiding citizens) being liable for ANY item that was 
stolen from us and was used in criminal acts, such as vehicles or knives. 
I don't believe any more gun control will effectively reduce violence.  We need to shift our resources to 
finding and helping these people that want to hurt themselves and others.   
We should be treating violence as a whole, not just gun violence. 
 
Thank you for reading and please vote NO. 
Sincerely, 
Tim Cole 
 


